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I urge you to not support this bill. Oregon citizens voted on this in 2000, and they 

continue to support having surplus be returned to citizens. It is irresponsible and 

poorly conceived to change this decision without involvement of the citizens that are 

finding it. We see very little return for our massive taxes- give the surplus back to 

citizens who can use it better!!!  


